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January 19, 2021 

 

Next Phase of Hobbs Opening 
 

 

Hobbs Ice Arena staff have met with the Eau Claire City-County Health Department and, 
based on current COVID-19 levels and projected trends, have determined that it is 
possible for Hobbs to enter Phase 2 of re-opening which will include the return of a 
limited number of spectators for team sports beginning January 21, 2020. 

  

Hobbs Ice Arena staff have been in communication with team organizers and will 
continue to work with them and the Eau Claire City-County Health Department to 
ensure safety guidelines are in keeping with the Health Department’s COVID-19 
Prevention and Control Community Health Expectations. Officials will continue to 
monitor the spread of coronavirus in our community. 

 
 

 

### 


